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RAHALL TO PLAY IN MARSHALL BENEFIT GOLF TOURNEY

BECKLEY, W. VA. -- U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall will participate in a benefit
golf tournament in Beckley to help raise money for the Rick Tolley
Scholarship Fund at Marshall University. The tournament will be held
Monday, July 27, at the Black Knight Country Club in Beckley. Tee�off time
is 11:30 am.

"I am really looking forward to participating in this benefit event,"
Rahall said. "The scholarship fund, named for the late football coach at
Marshall, is a very worthwhile cause. Many students over the years have
been able to extend their education through assistance from this
scholarship, and when you consider that education holds the key to the
future of our great nation, this is a very significant contribution to our
future.�

The scholarship is administered locally by the Southern West Virginia
Chapter of the Marshall Alumni Association, which is sponsoring the golf
tournament.

"I hope that golfers from all over southern West Virginia will come
join us for this tournament. The Black Knight course is a very challenging
one, and one which all avid golfers must play," Rahall pointed out. "And,
for those who do not play golf, there will also be a tennis tournament, as
well as a cook�out which is open to the public. Everyone can look forward
to a fun day, and I hope to see a large crowd there for this very worthwhile
cause."

Anyone wishing to participate should contact Keith Walters at 304-255-
4460, or Butch Fink at 304-253-7070. Information is also available from
Rep. Rahall�s Beckley office at 304-252-5000.
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